TLU students, left to right, Kathryn Hovland, Ryan Brown, Alex Fairchild, Sarah Butcher, Jenn Hagan, and Meagan Reidy serve as facilitators of the Self-Confidence Workshop that was held on campus last week. At the workshop, which was part of Alpha Phi Alpha's Women’s Week, the facilitators communicated ideas of self-confidence through the elements of respect, non-conformity, and making good first impressions.  
 News

Congratulations – President Svennungsen and the TLU Board of Regents have appointed Dr. Rebecca Oekerman as the Jo Murphy Chair in Education.  

Dr. Oekerman, associate professor of education, holds a B.S. degree from Ohio University, an M.A. degree from the University of the Permian Basin, and an Ed.D. from Texas Tech University.  She has been a member of the TLU faculty since 2008 and is the chair of the education department.

The Jo Murphy Chair in Education was established in 1988 through a grant from Houston Endowment Inc. The chair honors Mrs. Jo Murphy, vice president and trustee of Houston Endowment and a long-time friend of TLU.

Professional Activities

Oct. 19-21, Sally Carroll-Ricks, assistant professor and library systems administrator/e-resources librarian, attended the Annual Conference of the South Central Chapter of the Medical Library Association in Tulsa, Okla. She served on the 2009 Conference Program Committee and will also serve on the 2010 Conference Local Arrangements Committee for the meeting in Austin. Prof. Carroll-Ricks compiled the abstracts for the 19 posters and 17 contributed papers that were presented. She is also a member of the Academy of Health Information Professionals. The South Central Chapter includes members from New Mexico, Texas, Oklahoma, Louisiana, and Arkansas.

